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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO HEADS OF SERVICE 

 
 
Response by Head of Service: 
 
We would like to thank you for bringing this letter to our attention.  We would be 
interested to hear if the cluster have been able to progress this collectively.  Should 
there be any advice or support we can provide in linking with HR or other relevant 
services please let us know. 
 
 
 


